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Response to your report concerning collision RJ 
2020-01 
 
We have received your report concerning a collision between a shunting movement and a 
passenger train at Helsingborg operations site on 7 February 2019. 

 
In this report, you recommend that we, as a railway company, ensure in an appropriate 
way that our train drivers understand when to send an emergency message and how 
they go about formulating and sending such a message. 

 
As of the annual continuous professional development programme for 2018, 
Transdev Sverige AB has continually had GSM-R and emergency messages 
on the agenda. For the continuous professional development programme for 
2020, the subject will be covered specifically during the practical part of this 
training programme. 

 
We thank you for a well-executed investigation report. 

 
 
 
 
 
[signature] 

 
Ted von Knorring 
Head of Safety 
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This document is a translation made by SHK 
of the original response in Swedish to the 
safety recommendation. In case of 
discrepancies between this translation and the 
Swedish original text, the Swedish text shall 
prevail in the interpretation of the response. 
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